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Admissions Committee: 

 Jason Anglin reported that there will be a number of new candidates 

after the completion of the current RCIA class. Jason also introduced 

three new members; 

Chris Izie, Robert Green and Pete Lara. Welcome these brother Knights! 

Financial Secretary: 

 Stan Holcomb reported that the council membership is at 230. However 

we have twelve with unpaid dues. Those members will eventually be 

rolled off if not paid. If you have not paid your 2017 dues please do so! 

Our goal for this year is fifteen and we are currently at ten with five to 

six possible that could come from the RCIA class. Losing the twelve 

will nullify our goal. 

Columbian Club: 

A motion was made and passed to appropriate $700.00 to clean and 

restore the Pro Life sign on HWY 77. 

A building addition was proposed by Bob Betik. Bob reported that the 

committee has met on three occasions to create a plan for size, cost and 

façade according to city ordinance. Once a concise plan is complete , it 

will be submitted to Deacon Hugo for engineering of compliance 

accuracy. Once we have a completed and compliant plan that meets a 



desired cost of approximately $75K the Columbian Club officers will 

meet and vote on the plan. If passed by the officers the plan will then be 

presented to the council for approval. 

Treasurers Report: 

 

K of C               $8256.75 

KCC account    $7496.62 

KCC Capitol    $10723.00 

Total                 $26476.37 

 

 


